
 

All About Us 

This policy represents the agreed principles for your child in the Nursery. All Nursery 
staff, representing Jack in the Box Nursery have agreed this policy. 
 
At Jack in the Box we aim to provide the highest quality education and care for all 
our children. We provide a warm welcome to each individual child and family and 
offer a caring environment where all children can learn and develop to become 
curious independent learners within their play. 
 
Please read this policy in conjunction with our Data Protection policy for the 
information collected by Jack in the Box, the professionals this information may be 
shared with and the retention periods this data is held for. 

At Jack in the Box our aim is provide a happy and safe environment where all 
children can develop to their full potential. We believe that early childhood is the 
foundation for a child’s journey through life. Each stage of development and learning 
should be valued and respected in its own right. 

We welcome all children aged 2 years to rising 5 years and endeavour to meet their 
individual needs. We have an intake as follows: 

●​ 2-year-old funding for entitled parents. 
●​ 2-year-old funding for working families  
●​ 3 and 4-year-old government funding. 
●​ Fee paying customers. 
●​ 30-hour funding for entitled families  

 
 

Jack in the Box is Ofsted registered (Registration No. 2638627) Nascotwood URN: 
2638629 and prides itself in working in partnership with parents/carers, professionals 
and the community. 
 
How to contact us: 
 
Nursery Manager:               Kayleigh Standen 
                                            Jack in the Box at Brockswood 
                                            Brockswood Primary and Nursery School 
                                            Shenley Road 
                                            Hemel Hempstead 
                                            HP2 7QH 
 
Email: Jackintheboxatbrockswood@hotmail.com 
Numbers: 01442 249328/ 07852914934 


